
Wed. 11/30* from 6-8pm ET at Studio Pizza, Hancock, MI: Carols for a Cause *Note date change!
Sun. 12/4 at 11am CT at St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, Ironwood, MI: Feast for Fortune Lake 
Sun. 12/4 from 3-6pm ET at First Lutheran Chuch, Gladstone, MI: I Care… About Fortune Lake:
An Afternoon of Talent, Delicious Food, and Festive Activities
Mon. 12/5 at 7pm ET at Bethel Lutheran Church, Ishpeming, MI: Comfort & Joy: A Celebration
of Caring and Christmas benefitting Fortune Lake with Bells, Voices, & Horns!
Fri. 12/9 at 6pm CT: Virtual BINGO Wrap-Up Celebration Livestreamed on Facebook
Sat. 12/10 from 4-7pm CT at Fortune Lake Lutheran Camp, Crystal Falls, MI: Christmas at
Camp: Pasty Dinner, Cookie Walk, Christmas Carols, and Candlelit Snowshoe
Sun. 12/ 11 from 10am-noon CT at Bethel Lutheran Church, Menominee, MI: Drive-Thru Brat Fry
& Yard Games
Sun. 12/11 from 12-6pm CT at Alpha Brewery, Alpha, MI: Brew with a Purpose with Pulled Pork
Sandwiches
Sun. 12/11 from 2:30-4:30pm ET at Messiah Lutheran Church, Marquette, MI: God’s Cafe: Open
Mic Style Talent Show with Cookies, Coffee, and Tea

Visit fortunelake.org - CoVantage Cares Giving Tuesday tab - for more information
on electronic giving through PayPal

Gifts will be fully tax deductible and must be given in the following ways:



Questions? Call 906-214-2267 or email officemanager@fortunelake.org

Make a check payable to "CoVantage Cares Foundation" with Fortune Lake in the
memo and mail to: Fortune Lake Lutheran Camp, 138 Fortune Lake Camp Rd.,
Crystal Falls, MI 49920

Drop off your donation at a REGIONAL EVENT in your area:

Fortune Lake has been selected as the recipient for the
2022 CoVantage Cares Foundation Inc. Giving Tuesday Campaign! 




CoVantage will match a portion of the funds raised from Giving Tuesday, November 29  through
December 13. The more we raise, the more potential for matching funds!

The money will be used to update our highest use buildings – duplexes, Emanuel Lodge, and the
Dining Hall – making them more energy efficient and accessible and ensuring they’ll be usable for
many years into the future.


